
TOWN OF NEWBURGH 
TOWN ENGINEER 

  
          MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:    Gil Piaquadio, Town Supervisor and Town Board 
   
FROM:  Patrick J. Hines, Representative, Engineers for the Town   
 
DATE:   10 May 2024 
   
RE:      Domingues Subdivision 
  Town of Newburgh Planning Board #11-17 
  Private Road Security Release 
     
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Town has received a request to release security for the subject subdivision.  
The subdivision contained a private roadway, the construction was secured in the 
amount of $90,000.00.  The roadway has been constructed.  The roadway is 
known as Raaby Lane.  The Town is in receipt of the following documents:  
(Copies Attached) 
 

1. A 25 April 2024 Engineers Certification from CV Associates. 
2. An As Built Survey prepared by Darren J. Stridiron, PLS dated 20 

December 2023. 
3. Memo dated 25 April 2024 from Mark Hall, Highway Superintendent. 
4. Copy of the memo from Town Accountants office dated 3 November 2021. 

 
Based on a review of the documents submitted, this office takes no exception to 
the Town Board releasing the security posted for the construction of the private 
roadway known as Raaby Lane. Release of the security requires Town Board 
action. 
 
Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions or comments or 
require any additional information.   
 
Cc:      Ron Clum, Town Accountant 
 Jerry Canfield, Code Compliance Supervisor 

John Ewasutyn, Planning Board Chairman 
Lisa Ayers, Town Clerk 

 
  
          
 










